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Jamie Donaldson

From: Liday, Steven <Steven.Liday@MillerNash.com>

Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 2:06 PM

To: Olivia Dias

Cc: Jamie Donaldson; Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie; Glenn Davis

Subject: RE: Pause of Appeal in Case No. UGA-SPR-ADJ-DAP-TRV22-01 for 4400 Block of Turner 

Rd SE

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Olivia,  

 

Thank you for the further explanation on the status of the matter. I have only been able to connect with my 

client for a few minutes since the meeting and am going on very limited information. Thus, my primary 

interest at this point is to not take any step that cannot be undone until I have a chance to fully review the 

issues with my client. 

 

Please consider this a formal request by Phelan to pause the appeal process and extend the 120-day deadline 

for a final decision in the subject case by 60 days from November 5, 2022, to January 4, 2023.   

 

Thank you for your assistance, it is much appreciated.  

 

Best,  

 

 

 

Steven G. Liday
 

Special Counsel 
 

Miller Nash LLP
   

US Bancorp Tower | 111 SW Fifth Ave, Ste 3400 | Portland, OR 97204 
 

Direct: 503.205.2362 | Office: 503.224.5858
 

Email | Bio  | Insights | Website 

 

   

Our attorneys regularly offer insights to address the challenges faced by our clients. To visit the Miller Nash 

industry-focused blog overview page on our updated website: please click this link.  
  

  

From: Olivia Dias <ODias@cityofsalem.net>  

Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 1:51 PM 

To: Liday, Steven <Steven.Liday@MillerNash.com> 

Cc: Jamie Donaldson <JDonaldson@cityofsalem.net>; Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie <LMAnderson@cityofsalem.net>; Glenn 

Davis <GDAVIS@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: RE: Pause of Appeal in Case No. UGA-SPR-ADJ-DAP-TRV22-01 for 4400 Block of Turner Rd SE 

 

[EXTERNAL MESSAGE: This email originated from outside of the firm. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.] 

 


